
THE PARISH OFFICE 

The phone # is (520) 326-7670.  The office is open MWF morn-

ings, 9:30 a.m. to 12:45 p.m.  Eileen Godollei, Donna Madden, 

Susan Marsala, and Mary Lou Bauer staff it on a volunteer basis.  

Eileen (Bulletin Editor) may be reached at the  parish email ad-

dress,  cabrini1962@aol.com.     

COLLECTION REPORT    

Collections total for  June 8-9: $4,040. To-

tal for June 15-16: $3,348.  Thank you for 

your contributions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REGULAR MASS SCHEDULE   

Monday-Friday: 6:00 p.m. (Vietnamese language) 

Saturday: 7:30 a.m. (Vietnamese) and   

6:00 p.m. (Vietnamese, anticipatory Mass for Sunday) 

Sunday:  8:30 a.m. (Vietnamese)  

 10:30 a.m. (English)  

Note:  We have Sunday Youth Mass  (bilingual) at 12:15  

when religious education classes are in session.  Students are 

now on Summer Break.  Classes  will resume August 25th, and 

Youth Mass will be back in the Schedule then. 

 

CONFESSIONS are available for half an 

hour before each of the weekend Masses. 

 

 

OUR PARISH AND CLERGY 

St. Frances Cabrini and Our Lady of La Vang parishes have 

combined.  Our Pastor is Fr. Dominic Hao Pham, C.S.s.R.  

Brother Peter Duc Nguyen is also in residence.  Fr. Dominic 

presides at all Vietnamese language Masses and every other 

Sunday at the 10:30 English Mass.  Msgr. Albert Schifano  

presides on alternate Sundays at the 10:30 Mass .  Deacon 

Charles Gallegos assists at 10:30 Mass.  You may leave a mes-

sage for any of the clergy at the parish office number, (520) 

326-7670.  To reach Fr. Dominic directly, call 520-667-6066. 

You may reach Deacon Charlie at eldiacono64@gmail.com , 

and Fr. Al at achifano@diocesetucson.org.     

MASS INTENTION for 10:30 a.m.   

Sunday Mass:   

Repose of the Soul of Morris R. O’Brien† 

3201 E. Presidio Rd., Tucson, AZ 

SPECIAL COLLECTION FOR “PETER’S PENCE” NEXT SUN. (June 30)  

June 30 is the international date for the Peter’s Pence collection, 

which funds charities chosen by the Holy Father as specific needs 

arise (help to victims of natural disasters and wars, etc.)   There 

are fliers and special envelopes for this collection in the vestibule.  

If you contribute by check to Peter’s Pence, make it out to Our 

Lady of La Vang Parish and write Peter’s Pence in the memo line.  

The parish will send one check combining all the contributions we 

make to this fund.   

ITEMS NEEDED FOR PEOPLE IN NEED 

Summer is a busy time for the Cabrini/La Vang 

conference of the St. Vincent de Paul Society.  

We hope you can bring food items from the 

following list to church 

next weekend, and put them in our blue 

barrels by the two back doors of the 

church:  canned vegetables and fruit, 

canned chicken and tuna, canned refried 

beans, pasta sauce (cans or jars), boxes of 

pasta, boxes of cereal, and toilet paper.  

Your help is much appreciated. 
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BIBLE STUDY TO BEGIN AGAIN SOON 

Cabrini’s Bible Study group will begin meeting 

again on July 8.  We meet on the 2nd and 4th 

Mondays of each month from 1:30 to 3:00 p.m. 

in Room 8.  Please join us if you are interested 

in discussing our Sunday readings.  If you have 

questions, call Mary Lou at 520-488-3213.   



12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

June 23, 2024 

The readings may be found on pages 178-180 

of the 2024 Breaking Bread Missals.   

Here are all the references, in case you want to 

read them at home later.   

First Reading    Jb 38:1, 8-11  

Responsorial Psalm    107:23-24, 25-26, 28-29, 30-31  

Second Reading    2 Cor 5:14-17  

Gospel    Mk 4:35-41  

 

   

 

PATRIOTIC CONCERT JULY 7TH 

Everyone is invited to a free concert at St. Andrew the Apostle 

Roman Catholic Church in Sierra Vista on Sunday, July 7th at 2:00 

p.m.  Local musicians from Tucson and Sierra Vista will play 

American patriotic tunes, and there will be a sing-along with the 

historic 1949 Moller Pipe Organ.  St. Andrew’s is located at 800 

Taylor Drive in Sierra 

Vista.  For more infor-

mation, call 520-226-

5574.  There is no 

charge to attend this 

concert, but freewill 

offerings will be accept-

ed. 

TO ALL WHO WISH TO ATTEND OCIA/RCIA CLASSES 

The Order of Christian Initiation of Adults (it was called the Rite 

of Christian Initiation of Adults until Nov. 2021) is a process for 

non-Catholic adults to learn more about the Catholic Church and 

join the Catholic faith if they so decide; it is also for baptized 

Catholics who have not yet received  their First Confession, First 

Communion, and/or Confirmation.  If you wish to become a 

Catholic, or to receive any Sacraments that you have not yet 

received, or to be baptized into the Catholic Church as an adult, 

contact Deacon Charles Gallegos of this parish.  Classes will 

begin in late August and will continue each Thursday evening 

until Easter, when our Bishop Weisenburger will confer the Sac-

raments on all catechumens and candidates.  All classes are for 

adults 18 years of age or older, and will be in English.  You may 

contact Deacon Charlie at  eldiacono64@gmail.com.   

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/job/38?1
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/psalms/107?23
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/2corinthians/5?14
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/mark/4?35

